
PROW report 2022 

All the PROW’s are reviewed on a regular basis by our three PROW wardens and any issues raised 

with Norfolk County Council who have responsibility for them.  

Generally the PROW’s are in good order considering the regular use to which they are subjected and 

the need to carry out hedge maintenance which involves the use of heavy agricultural machinery. 

The occasional issues reported have usually been caused by heavy rainfall, sometimes accentuated 

by necessary agricultural work being undertaken at that time of year. There are still issues caused by 

dog fouling and general litter that adversely impact some PROW’s. 

It is excellent that the land owners try to keep standards as high as possible for the benefit of 

the general public. It is important that the general public who use the PROW’s also treat them well.  

 


